
From: DOR Whatcom County Treasurer
To: Young, Mike (UTC)
Cc: John Wolpers
Subject: Point Roberts solid waste residential tariff rate deadline
Date: Thursday, October 18, 2018 4:07:01 PM

Good afternoon Mike,
After speaking with representatives from the Whatcom County Health Department, I
wanted to clarify for the UTC commissioners and staff that the deadline for delivering
to my office the Point Roberts solid waste residential minimum level of service revised
tariff rate for inclusion on the 2019 property tax statement is 4:30pm on November
30.  This deadline applies to any agency or taxing jurisdiction that intends to bill a tax,
assessment, fee or rate on the 2019 property tax statement.
 
If you have any questions or need any further clarification, please do not hesitate to
contact me directly.
 
Steve Oliver
Whatcom County Treasurer
PO Box 5268
Bellingham, WA  98227-5268
360-778-5160 x5165
http://www.whatcomcounty.us/treasurer/index.jsp
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